
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWN OF COCHRANE 
 

WASTE COLLECTION 
Victoria Day! 

 
Please be advised that regular Waste Collection, which falls on Victoria 
Day, Monday, May 19, 2025, will be picked up on Tuesday, May 20th, 
2025. 

Thank you for your co-operation and patience. 
 
Afin d’obtenir de l’information en français, veuillez communiquer au 705-
272-5086. 
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